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From: Debora Wilbourn
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Subject: Windward Federal #7H NSL Application
Date: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 3:32:27 PM
Attachments: Windward Federal #7H NSL Application.pdf

Mr. Lowe,
 
Attached in our NSL application for the referenced well. The offset ownership is identical to the
ownership in the dedicated acreage. There is a statement from the Landman attesting to that fact,
therefore no notifications were required.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 

Debora Wilbourn
Regulatory Analyst
North Delaware Basin Asset Team
dwilbourn@concho.com
575.748.6958
Concho West I 2208 W Main St I Artesia, NM I 88210-3720 I 575.748.6940

 
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further,
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are
subject to management’s final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument,
excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an authorized representative of COG
Operating LLC or its affiliates.
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From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Debora Wilbourn"
Cc: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD; Sharp, Karen, EMNRD; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip,

EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; "lisa@rwbyram.com"; "jglover@blm.gov"; "scaffey@blm.gov";
"jstovall@blm.gov"

Subject: APPROVED NSL-7609_COG PRODUCTION LLC_Windward Federal Well No. 7H_SEC 30 24S 32E
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 9:37:00 AM
Importance: High

Ms. Debora L. Wilbourn,
 
The following administrative order has been issued and will soon be
available on the Division’s web site:
http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/Imaging/Default.aspx
 
NSL-7609
COG Production, LLC
WELL: Windward Federal Well No. 7H, [API #: 30-025-43516]
 
 
Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Cell: 505-930-6717
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
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